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Good afternoon Ms. Meneguin 
I look forward to engaging in critical dialogue with your staff regarding  3C in Danielson specifically student engagement. 
April 5th works great for us to come out during your PD time. 
As we get closer to the date I will email you to get specifics until then again thank you for the opportunity to work with 
you and your staff. 
 
Have a great day.  
 

Norma Gonzalez M.A.Ed. 

Program Coordinator 

Culturally Relevant Pedagogy & Instruction Department 

Office: 520-225-2500  Cell: 520-869-4903 

                                 

                 

 
 
 
From: Lopez, Lorenzo  

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 11:59 AM 
To: Meneguin, Brenda 

Cc: Gonzalez, Norma 

Subject: RE: Professional Development Request 

 
Hello Ms. Meneguin, 
 
Our department would be honored to engage your staff in a PD on 3c.  I’ve CC’ed  our program coordinator, Norma 
Gonzalez to work with you on selecting a date.  My colleagues and I look forward to providing this opportunity.   
 
Warmly, 
 

Lorenzo Lopez Jr. 
Director 
Culturally Relevant Pedagogy and Instruction 
Tucson Unified School District 
(520) 225-2500 
Lorenzo.LopezJr@TUSD1.org 
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From: Meneguin, Brenda  

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 11:51 AM 
To: Lopez, Lorenzo 

Subject: Professional Development Request 

 
Mr. Lopez, 
 
I would like to request an opportunity for professional development for my staff from your department. We are looking 
for support around the Danielson critical attributes for 3C Engagement with the USP added criteria. If this is something 
your department can support us with we would be delighted. The spring School Choice dates on the PD calendar are 
January 11, April 5, and May 17. April 5th would be my first choice. Thank you in advance for considering. 
 
Brenda Meneguin 
 

Brenda M. Meneguin, M.Ed., NBCT 

Principal Kellond Elementary School 
Tucson Unified School District 
Brenda.meneguin@tusd1.org 

520-584-5104 
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